From:Stuart Payne

Sent: 13 Jan 2022 09:31:06

To: Planning@fdean.gov.uk,

Subject: FW: Application to remove Goat Willow in St Briavels Conservation Area (PO036/22/TCA)
Attachments.~WRD347.jpg,

Hi

Please can you upload the e-mail correspondence below concerning replacement planting to IDOX/UNIFORM for PO036/22/TCA.
Many thanks

Stuart Payne

From: Patrick Rennisor IR

Sent: 12 January 2022 17:31

To: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Application to remove Goat Willow in St Briavels Conservation Area

Dear Mr Payne,

Thank you for the email.

Interestingly | think | may be ahead of you here.

The tree has been dying for the last year or two which was a concern for us given that it helped block the view of a new
building just the other side of the hedge at the end of the garden. In consequence | planted a crab apple tree to take over
that role from the Goat Willow at such time asit had to be removed. The new treeis afew feet away from the Ash a
little closer to the hedge at the far end of the garden. | hope that answers the question.

Regards

Patrick Rennison

On Wed, 12 Jan 2022 at 16:59, Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear Mr Rennison

| have received your application to remove a Goat Willow from your property at The Old Police House, St Briavels.
The application has been registered as planning application number PO036/21/TCA, and is currently in the process of
being validated. | am contacting you to request details of any intention to plant a replacement tree to mitigate for the
proposed removal of thistree. If you do, | would be most grateful if you could let me know what species you intend to
plant. If not, please can you provide your reasons for not wishing to plant a replacement tree.

| look forward to hearing from you soon.
Y ours Sincerely

Stuart Payne
Stuart Payne
Assistant Tree & Countryside Officer?
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Publica is a company wholly owned by Cotswold District Council, Forest of Dean District Council, West Oxfordshire District Council and Cheltenham Borough Council to deliver local
services on their behalf.

The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court proceedings or any other formal notices by email
unless specifically agreed by us in writing

Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Publica on behalf of West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or Forest of Dean District Council may be
accessible to others in the Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the Freedom of Information or Data Protection Legislation.



